
 

 

 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 

Reminder: Seasonal day of celebration this Thursday 16th December 2021. Each class 

will enjoy a movie morning and the pupils may bring a break of their choice. Leading up 

to Thursday, the pupils in each class will have a chance to purchase ballots at £1 each, 

to win large Christmas Goodie Bags. Burgers and chips will be served in the rooms for 

the free school meal boys.  

The Rainbow Room, Primary 1 and Primary 2 pupils will be brought to the assembly hall 

to visit Santa. Santa will then visit the Primary 3 classrooms with a small gift for each 

child. The boys may wear Christmas jumpers to school. The Big Christmas Draw will also 

be drawn on Thursday. 

There will be no homework and school will finish early: 

P1 - 3 pupils will finish at 11:45 

P4 – 7 pupils will finish at 12:00 

Reminder:  

 13th December: Christmas Packs will be sent home on Monday 13th December.  
 15th December: Penitential Service on Wednesday 15th December at 11.00am in 
the Hall.  

 16th December: Seasonal day of celebration on Thursday 16th December. 
 17th December: Christmas Show (P1-3) - A video link of the P1 to 3 class 

performances will be sent out on the School Jotter app on Fri 17th Dec 2021.  

 20th December: P7 Carol Service on Mon 20th Dec 2021 at 1pm in the church (for 

P7 pupils only). Parents/Schools can watch live on church website.  

 22nd December: Christmas Holidays - Pupils will finish early (P1-3 @11.45am and 

P4-7@ 12.00noon) on Wed 22nd Dec 2021.   

 

Thanks everyone for all your support, 

Kevin McArevey (Principal) and Ciaran Curran (Vice-principal) 


